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Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Apologies that you have not seen much of me this week at Boasley Cross.  We 

have had staff shortages at Northlew due to staff having to self-isolate and I 

have been teaching for most of the week.  I have been in contact with the staff 

of Boasley Cross daily and Mr Williams, our school SENDCO, has been based at 

the school all week in my absence.  I hope that things will return to normal next 

week and I will be based at Boasley on Tuesdays and Thursdays, as well as Friday 

afternoons for our celebration assemblies.  

 

This week, Katie Neilson from The Voices Foundation 

visited both our classes to support teachers with the 

delivery of our new music curriculum.  Katie observed 

the teacher’s approach to 

the curriculum and 

offered some new 

techniques for the 

children to explore.  The 

children’s engagement 

and excitement in the 

sessions was fantastic 

and Katie is very much 

looking forward to joining us again later in the 

term to engage in the range of music the children 

will be exploring.  

 

This term our focused school value is ‘respectful’. Within our PSHE lessons the 

children will be exploring relationships, understanding appropriate behaviours and 

discussing strategies to support others when situations become difficult.   Staff 

are finding it hard each week to choose one child from each class to receive this  

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

89.10% 



 

 

certificate, as the polite, courteous nature of our children daily is something that 

continues to shine brightly throughout the school.   

Just to remind parents that the school opens at 8:35am and children have learning 

tasks, small intervention group activities and ‘keep up’ sessions planned to support 

their learning.  Please ensure that your child arrives on time so they don’t miss 

out on these crucial ‘smart starts’ to the school day.   

Can we ask that children bring in a full PE kit to participate in their weekly PE 

sessions (white t-shirt, shorts or tracksuit bottoms/leggings and trainers). 

Children will also need to have appropriate clothing for after school activities.  It 

is also important that children are having regular drinks throughout the day to 

keep hydrated, please can we ask that all children bring a drinks bottle to school 

every day.   

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,  

Mrs Cook 

 

Next week in our PSHE sessions, the 

children will be exploring 'It's Not OK' 

campaign which encourages everyone 

to speak out to say no to all forms of 

sexual violence and sexual harassment. 

The children will be talking about 

different ways they are kept safe in 

school, as well as the characteristics 

of positive relationships. We will be 

revisiting the NSPCC Pants Rule and we 

are confident from our pupil voice that 

the children feel safe to speak to staff 

if they are worried or concerned about other’s behaviour. For further 

information about how you can keep your child safe, please visit:  

Talk PANTS & Join Pantosaurus - The Underwear Rule | NSPCC 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/


 

 
 

 
 

We were very lucky to be 

visited by Joe Rice, First 

Aid Trainer, this week. 

Joe trained the children 

to be “Mini Medics” and 

they learnt what to do in 

an emergency and how to 

respond. They covered a 

range of first aid 

procedures from 

bandaging skills to CPR. 

As always, Joe delivered 

the training in a fun and 

enthusiastic manner 

which the children really 

enjoyed. Thank you, Joe and 

a huge thank you to FOBCS 

who organised these 

sessions for the children. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Kodály music workshops are a way to improve 

your child's development on all levels. Studies 

indicate that childhood singing, playing and general 

music education enhances literacy, improves social 

and emotional skills, increases memory retention 

and can even improve SAT scores. Kodály technique 

differs from traditional (British) musical teaching tradition in offering core skills 

of musicality that are usually not prioritised, but which can have enormous 

benefits. Having this level of musical training available to all the kids is a real 

privilege. It's not just another after-school club, it's an unmissable opportunity! 

Please email admin by Tuesday 25th January to express interest in the 

workshops which we would look to run on Wednesday’s 3-4pm. These can only 

take place if there are sufficient children able to support the cost per 

session, which would be around £3.45 based on 12 children. So please 

encourage your child to take advantage of this amazing facility.   
 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

School Diary 

January 2021 

Monday 24th 
Nurture group (selected children) Outdoor Learning session – waterproofs and  
wellies required 
OCRA after school Dance club KS1/KS2 

Tuesday 25th Littlemoor Outdoor Learning session - waterproofs and wellies required 
Netball after school club Y2/KS2 

Wednesday 26th OCRA Martial Arts after school club KS2 

Thursday 27th 
Whole School PE sessions with Mr Pugh – full PE kits required 
Outdoor Learning after school club KS2 - waterproofs and wellies required 
OCRA Multi Skills after school club KS1 

Friday 28th Celebration Assembly – pupils only 



 

 

Our Star Learners this week 
 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School Value Certificates this week 

‘Respectfulness’ 
                                          

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kieran for the amazing progress he 

is making in reading comprehension. 

It is wonderful to share books with 

you every day! 

Tilly always shows respectful 

behaviour by checking on her peers 

when they are upset. Tilly, you are a 

true asset to Boasley Cross school! 

Henrietta for always being 

respectful towards her peers and 

holding the door open for adults 

and children – always appreciated! 

Mason for super enthusiasm in 

science lessons, learning all 

about ‘sound’. For being really 

focused and putting his hand up 

more in class. Well done Mason! 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Please visit webpage link: About Us - Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust (dartmoormat.org.uk) 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dartmoormat.org.uk%2Fttaboutus.html&data=04%7C01%7Cadmin%40boasleyprimary.org.uk%7Cb7216bc1368b4a83f82008d9dcc5b3eb%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637783563951500294%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=hssd5BjczX8tRtHwzPOETxVofeYF9xEIlCP46jH4b7s%3D&reserved=0
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